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World Book Day
Reading and books are at the heart of all of our learning 

at Castle Hill! The children loved hearing a different 
teacher reading to them. As always, our focus is 

encouraging reading for pleasure. We loved sharing the 
children’s favourite books.

Dear Parents
Welcome back to Term 4 of the Spring Term! We are 
so proud of the way our pupils have settled down to 
work. Please support them by making sure they are 

ready for school with their reading books and reading 
records every day. 

It has been exciting to plan for the Spring Term. We 
can look forward to Year 6 residential, Year 5 and 6 

participating in the Cheltenham Music Festival as well 
as inviting you to parents’ evening.

Parents’ Evening
ONLINE:

Tuesday 21st March 
3.20-6pm
ONLINE

: Wednesday 22nd 4-7pm
       FACE TO FACE
      Please book your 
appointment by using our 
online booking service.   
This will be available from 
Monday 13th March.

Congratulations to Olivia 
Crawford in Year 6 who 
has been selected to run 
in the Country Cross 
Country Championships! 
Go Liv Go!



Well done to our 
amazing gymnasts! 
They worked hard 

to win their 
competitions.



Dates for the Spring Term

Monday 20th February- Friday 24th February- Half Term

                                                               Monday 13th March
Year 5/6 Music Festival- Cheltenham Town Hall 10am-12pm

Tuesday 14th March - Friday 17th March
Year 6 Residential - Meeting Wednesday 1st March 5pm

Friday 17th March
Comic Relief- Red Nose Day

PAWS- Art Exhibition entries in

   Tuesday 21st March
Parents’ Evening

(3.20pm -6.00pm – online)

  Wednesday 22nd March
Parents’ Evening

(4.00 pm - 7.00pm – Face to face)

Thursday 23rd March
Music Concert at School 2.30pm 

Year 5/6 - Parents of Year 5/6 children welcome

   Friday 24th March
PAWS in / Egg entries in

School Disco

       Friday 31st March – Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

Coronation Preparation
We are making preparations to celebrate the coronation of our King. What have 
coronations been like in the past? What music will we hear? What makes our 
new King special? These are all questions we will consider during a week of 

special assemblies and activities, culminating in a special Coronation picnic and 
celebration on Friday 5th May. More details to follow!

Big Write
Tell Me A Story  ( linked to World Book Day)


